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DHS Responses to Public Comments Regarding Rule 248 Medicaid 
Administrative Reconsiderations And Appeals 
 

The following comments were received during the Notice of Medicaid Administrative 
Reconsiderations and Appeals: 01/19/25 – 02/17/25.  

 

Joy Long, Compliance Analyst III, Compliance Regulatory Distribution Management 

CareSource 

Comment: Thank you for the opportunity to review and provide comment/questions on 
proposed manual changes regarding Medicaid Administration and Appeals. 

CareSource has no written comments or questions to submit. 

Respectfully, Joy Long 

Response: Thank you for your input. 

 


